

Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

[bookmark: _GoBack] NEWSLETTER FOR AUGUST & SEPTEMBER 2020 
Hello World Changers! I hope this letter finds you doing well in these uncertain times that we are in now. With everything that seems like it is constantly changing around us and sometimes daily, we can have peace and joy by knowing that God and his word never changes. 
These past two months have mirrored the whole summer with how we do street ministry. There have not been a lot of Hugh gatherings in one location for very long periods of time. This has been more of a setting where there are three or four people at a time that hang out will show up for food. That is when the majority of the ministry takes place. I will walk and talk with them while they are eating sometimes. Then I have to walk back to the Rescue Mission to get with the next group.
Our biggest expense right now is food. Seventy five percent of our budget goes to suppling people with what they need. I don’t look for this number to go down with the winter months just around the corner. Some of the seasonal and outside jobs will be lost soon.
Thank you for your support and continue praying that the God of the universe will continue to meet all our needs. 
Reaching the Lost for Christ,
Evangelist David Whitacre
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